
Tuesday, January 23, 2024 
 
The regular meeting of the Board of Trustees for Greenfield Municipal Utilities was called to order at 8:02 a.m. in the 
Council Chambers of City Hall by Chairperson Mike Ladd. 
 
Roll was called and those present were Trustees David Cooper and Mike Ladd.  Also present were General Manager 
Scott Tonderum, Office Administrator Jessica Foster and Mayor Jimmie Schultz. 
 
Absent: Jessi Christensen 
 
Cooper motioned seconded by Ladd to approve the agenda.  Ayes: Cooper and Ladd; motion carried. 
 
Motion by Cooper seconded by Ladd to approve Resolution #2.24 – Resolution approving Bond Purchase 
Agreement for the sale of Electric Revenue Bonds, Series 2024.  Ayes: Cooper and Ladd; motion carried. 
 
There were no formal customer and guest comments. 
 
MANAGEMENT REPORT: 
Tonderum reported that he is working on budget numbers for Fiscal Year 2025 and will present them at the February 
13th meeting.  A spreadsheet of the annual GMU contribution to the City was handed out for the board to review 
before next meeting.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 a.m. 
 
 

______________________________________ 
       Mike Ladd, Board Chairperson 
 
Attest: _________________________ 
Jessica Foster, Office Administrator    


